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Soccer Boosters Meeting March 25, 2015
 
· Open meeting:  Bob Loehr
· Approve February meeting minutes Tammy Curran moved to approve the February 2014 meeting minutes as written.  Liz Mackzum seconded, the motion passed.
· Treasurers report/Financial review – Joe Grimes – balance due/available funds document distributed and reviewed.  Main account $10,733, PSC account $13,570 and School Account $177.  
· Coaches update 
· Coach Reedy 
· all state rings are in 
· great player attendance for spring workouts
· Xavier U camp.  Need brochure from Coach Fleming so it can be given to the school athletic office for approval.  Camp will be Thursday and Friday evening, and Saturday morning June 4-6.  Would like to have both turf fields.  Players will pay their own cost.
· Need hotel info for Columbus weekend.  Need to book to make sure we have rooms.
· Coach Schur
· Will have amounts of other preseason cost to the boosters for girls other tournaments
· Great player attendance for spring workouts
· Committee updates 
· Spirit wear – Mary Hancock with Sue Egan and Kathy Popovich 
· Camp t-shirts will be the first thing taken care of.  
· Has a printer been decided?
· MABA – The Butlers
· WesBanco present a fund raising opportunity – for each checking account opend, minimum $50, the bank will make a $50 donation to the charity of the persons choice.  This donation can be made to the Mason Soccer Boosters.  They are open to the idea of having a booth at MPC to have people open accounts. 
· Scholarships – Karen Bramwell, Dawn Spiker 
· Booster Scholarship due by March 23 – 3 boys and 6 girls have applied for this scholarship.  Karen and Dawn will have the information  at the April meeting to review.
· One of the $250 random drawings was declined.  Another random drawing was held during the meeting.  The following player will receive $250   – Rachael Holloway.  A letter will be sent.
· After Prom – Lori Couchot and Tina Gorski
· Ice cream has been ordered
· Working on decorations
· Help needed for setup on Friday.  Everyone is welcome.
· Saturday afternoon, will need help with ice cream coolers.  Will send an email. 
· Sign for Vetere – Mike Bizzarro – waiting on the school to respond
· Concessions
· Received an email from Culvar’s, they can no longer provide food for resale.  Tammy will be talking with band and other organizations to see what they are doing to see if the same will work for soccer.
· Preseason Classic 
· 15 applications received (8 men and 7 women) 
· Mass email sent out on March 11 to last year’s teams 
· Insurance – received invoice for $500 – Joe will get this paid this week.
· Kona Ice – confirmed 
· Quatmans – confirmed 
· Heritage Park – confirmed 
· Ohio Scholastic Soccer Coaches Association – Schur has posted our tournament info on this site 
· Sponsors – Mike Calvani – applause for Mike, great job on sponsors 
· $5850 to date.  Doesn’t include John Morrell, Porsche, Mason Animal Hospital, BW3’s or Kim Harper.
· Nationwide $1500
· T-shirt sponsors – Balconi, John Beard, Ameristop, and Mason Car Wash
· New business 
· had mail returned undeliverable on P.O. Box 621.  Joe will contact Jill regarding what was done last year.  Needs to be handled quickly since camp forms are being mailed to this P.O. Box.
· Nationwide made the following fund raising ideas.  We need to review and discuss with Kim what we and to do.  See attached
· Sponsorship - $1500
· Concussion clinic
· $10 quote for a cause
· Nascar Race Car – this will only be available one weekend.  Kim will reserve for the boys weekend.  We can cancel if we choose not to do this.
· Grand prizes and other smaller prizes
· Motion to adjourn was made by Lori Couchot second by Karen Bramwell.  Motion passed.

